
 

        
 

• Open Enrollment on the Health Insurance Marketplace starts November 1, 2017 
and ends December 15, 2017! This is a shorter open enrollment period!!  

 

• Navigators at Workforce Connections, Inc. provide free, one-on-one assistance to 

answer questions and assist with enrollment.  
 

• Now’s the time review your current plan or get enrolled in new coverage.  Changes need to be 
made before December 15, 2017 so your insurance is effective January 1, 2018.  

 

• Open enrollment on the Marketplace ends on December 15, 2017.  
 

• Contact WCI Navigators, at 608-790-8136 for questions or an appointment. 

 
 

 
 


